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The planning application for development at St Eia on St Mary’s is partly within Flood Zone 3.
Mapping for the flood extents in 2067 indicates a substantial proportion of the site might be at
risk of flooding.
 
I suggest the applicant is requested to complete a flood risk assessment for their proposals.
 
Stephen
 
Stephen Swabey
Project Director – Climate Adaptation Scilly
 
Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly, TR21 0LW
Office: 01720 620 118 | Mobile: 07871  982 620
stephen.swabey@scilly.gov.uk | www.scilly.gov.uk
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